
 

Flash News  

Resumption of Tourist Transport to Machupicchu 

The Commission for the Promotion of Peru for Export and Tourism 
(PROMPERÚ) informs national and international visitors that, following 
coordination with the relevant authorities, tourist train services to Machupicchu 
have resumed. 

Ferrocarril Transandino and PeruRail announced today the restart of operations 
on the Ollantaytambo – Machupicchu – Ollantaytambo route as of 1:00 p.m., 
after receiving the necessary security guarantees following the announcement 
of a 72-hour truce by local communities. 

In coordination with the Ministry of Culture of Peru, it has also been arranged 
that the Machupicchu Citadel will remain open until 6:00 p.m. Tickets already 
purchased will be valid for flexible use throughout the month of September. 

PROMPERÚ reaffirms its commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of 
visitors, in close coordination with the competent authorities. 
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